
 The Chairman of ALSAI, Mr. Arben Shehu participates in the Scientific Conference and 

the activities organized on the occasion of the 19th anniversary of the creation of the SAI of 

Montenegro. 

The Chairman of ALSAI, Mr. Arben Shehu participated in the Scientific Conference and the 

activities organized on the occasion of the 19th anniversary of the establishment of the Supreme 

Audit Institution of Montenegro, which took place on May 15, 2023 in Podgorica. 

 

In the proceedings of the Scientific 

Conference, conceived in three 

presentation panels, different 

representatives from the SAIs that 

were present shared their 

experiences, giving their opinion 

on topics such as: 

 Public sector audit and   

fiscal stability; 

 Reporting of audit results; 

 The contribution of external 

audit to the sustainable 

management of public finances. 

The Chairman of the Albanian Supreme State Audit Institution also participated in the special 

meeting with the President of Montenegro, Mr. Milo Đukanović, organized with all the SAI 

leaders that were present in the framework this anniversary.  

During the meeting, the President of Montenegro evaluated the work and role of supreme audit 

institutions in the preservation and good management of public funds. 
 

             

Mr. Shehu also held several work meetings with counterparts and representatives of the SAIs 

that were present, where a special place was taken by the meeting with the vice president of the 

Turkish Court of Accounts, Mr. Ahmet Tezcan, during which the commitment and common will 

to deepen mutual institutional cooperation was expressed once again. 

 



                        

 

Mr. Shehu was accompanied by Mrs. 

Marjola Llanaj, General Director, Mr. 

Qeram Cibaku, Chief Auditor and Mrs. 

Dëshira Huqi, Head of Sector. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


